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MUSCAMONE

TECHNICAL CONCENTRATE

FOR MANUFACTURING USE ONLY

GUARANTEE:

(Z)-9-Tricosene                     56%

REGISTRATION NO. 22429
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS:

200 LITRES

SANDOZ AGRO CANADA, INC.
SUITE 302, PLAZA 4
2000 ARGENTIA RD.

MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO
L5N 1W1

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: This pesticide may be used only for
formulation of a pest control product registered under the Pest
Control Products Act.

Read Technical Bulletin for formulation details.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS:

Avoid contact with skin, eyes or clothing.  Wash thoroughly with
soap and water after handling.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS:



Permits may be required for discharges containing this pesticide
into lakes, ponds, streams or public water.

FIRST AID: If inhaled, remove victim to fresh air.  Apply
artificial respiration if indicated.  If on skin, remove
contaminated clothing and wash affected areas with soap and
water.  If in eyes, flush eyes with plenty of water.  Call a
physician if irritation persists.

STORAGE:

Protect from heat.  Do not contaminate water, food or feed by
storage or disposal.

DISPOSAL AND DECONTAMINATION:

Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.  Canadian
formulators of this technical should dispose of unwanted active
and containers in accordance with municipal or provincial
regulations.  For additional details and clean up of spills
contact the regional office of Conservation and Protection,
Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.  NOTICE TO USER:  This
control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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